
Administrator: Father Piotr Calik -  piotrcalik@gmail.com             Secretary: Susan M Butcher        Cemetery Coord: Dustina Pelski 
Office Hours: 9am -12pm M-Th.  Closed Friday                      Office # 413-967-4963          Fax # 413-967-5795        

Email address: allsaintschurch17@gmail.com     www.allsaintsware.org    

 

 

2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time   January 14, 2018   

Saturday 4pm January 13 Edwin & Mary Teczar: their children 

Sunday  8am January 14 Melissa Soja, Rip & Mamie Soja & Lailyn Soja: their family 

Sunday 10am January 14  Francis & Dorien Bouchard, Frank & Lucienne Anair: Fran & Bonnie 

Anair 

Sunday 5:30pm January 14 Craig Robidoux: his family 

Monday 7am January 15  

Tuesday          7am January16 Patrick Mark Swain: the family 

Wednesday 7am January 17 1st Ann. Mickey Hogan: her daughter & family 

Thursday 7am January 18 Stephanie Garstka: the family 

Friday 6pm January 19 Members of All Saints Parish 

Saturday  4pm January 20 3rd Ann. Paul Quink: his  family 

Sunday 8am January 21 Patricia & Rinaldo DeSantis: family & friends 

Sunday 10am January 21 20th Ann. Barbara Allard: Larry & family 

Sunday 5:30pm January 21 Edwin & Mary Teczar: their family 

 

Lectors and Eucharistic Ministers for the Coming Week: Jan 20th & 21st  
Saturday     4pm  Sunday     8am           Sunday   10am                 Sunday 5:30  
Lector: Cathy Cascio  David Hartman                    Donna Kenyon              Nancy Talbot              

E.M: H Garceau, J Cascio  R. Boivin, B Chartier                  C. Kobis, M Higney                           
S Butcher, P Antaya,   A. Humpel                        J Lussier 

 

Last Weekend’s  Collection:         $3648 – Thank you! 
 

CCD corner: No CCD this week due to Martin Luther King Day 

CCD cancelation due to the weather condition during winter time: please check our parish website: https://allsaintsware.org 

 

Bible Study: Meetings in the Chapel from 6:30pm – 7:30pm on the following dates 

January 22nd, February 5th, Febraury19th, March 5th 
 
DIOCESE SEMINARIANS THANK YOU -The Christmas Gift Card program for the Diocese Seminarians this Christmas 

was a huge success. Thanks to you the many generous & supportive donors. The Seminarians are appreciative of your 

support & generosity and even more with the notes of support contained in many of the cards. Thank you from the 

Springfield Diocese Vocations Co-Directors, Fr. Matthew Alcombright and Fr. Michael Wood & the Vocation Committees 

for all your support.   

Year- end tax information – Please call or email the rectory with your name & envelope #.  We must have your 

census before this information can be provided.  

Liturgy of Healing & Evangelization – Sunday, February 2, 2018 at 2pm – Our Lady of the Lake 224 Sheep Pasture Road, 

Southwick MA. Praise & worship led by: SynergyPraise. Pray-Overs for healing following Mass. Celebrant: Father Anthony Gramlich 

MIC. Fr. Anthony Gramlich is the leader of the Catholic Charismatic Renewal for the Diocese of Springfield. He has served as and is 

currently the Rector of the Shrine of Divine Marcy and Vocation Director at the house of Studies in Stubenville.  Fr. Gramlich was 

ordained in 2002 and he has served in parish ministry and has been Retreat Master/Speaker at several charismatic retreats. Please 

join us for this great opportunity to worship & praise God and ask for His blessings & healings. Jesus is Lord! 

Dominican Sisters of Hawthorne Vocation Discernment – We invite women (ages 19 – 45) who are discerning a 

religious vocation to join is for a weekend of sharing in our life of prayer and apostolate. Reservations are require. For 

information or reservations please contact: Sister Alma Marie # 845-745-1319, vocationdierctor@hawthorne-dominicans.org 

Atlanta, Georgia: April 20-22 or October 19-21: Hawthorne, New York: March 9-11 or July 27-29: Philadelphia, PA: June 23 

or September 22 

St. Cecilia Catholic Women’s Club is holding a CARD & GAME Party:  Thursday, January 25 at the St. Cecilia Parish 

Center, 42 Main St., Wilbraham. Come to play any game of your choice (Bridge, Canasta, Whist, Dominoes, Scrabble, etc.) and 

enjoy a delicious luncheon. Donation is $7. Check-in begins at 11:30 with lunch served at noon. There will also be a raffle for 

many prizes & gift certificates. Proceeds help to fund our scholarships and donations to other needy organizations in the area. 

For reservations, please call Sue Agnew # 413-596-9480. 

Scout Sunday February 4 th, The Boy Scout Troop # 281 will be holding a Pancake Breakfast from 10:30 – 11:30am, 

$5.00 per person, kids under 5 free. Menu includes: Pancakes, sausage, juice and coffee. There will be a basket raffle, $1/ticket 

or $5/6 tickets. The Boy Scouts will be selling tickets in advance or they may be obtained by calling # 413-297-5886. Proceeds 

will help fund trip to Washington DC 
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